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Hi -I’m Paul George Karpinecz  

I go by Paul George because my last name gets butchered up everytime. I tell 

people that the c in Karpinecz is silent and that’s the only thing silent about me.  

I started dancing in 2009. At that time I was living outside of Macon, Georgia, 

and was rehabilitating from a few back surgeries. I quickly realized that dancing 

was a great way to build strength in my legs and lower back. It was also a great 

way to improve balance.  

While in the Macon area I belonged to 2 dance organizations: USA dance and the 

local Moose Lodge.  

I moved to Arkansas in November 2020 to be close to family. I attended my first 

Bop Club dance that December. It was the annual Christmas party and it was 

great. Everyone was so friendly.  

I have met so many wonderful people in the Bop Club. Many of them helped me 

find other great venues to dance in the Hot Springs area.  

The Bop Club is like a big family. You feel welcome to attend a dance even 

without ever having danced before.  

I look forward to helping this organization promote and support dance anyway I 

can. 


